
Jan. 13, 2015 

TO: UAF staff and faculty 

FROM: UAF Chancellor Brian Rogers 

SUBJECT: FY16 Budget 

In November, I shared with you a first glimpse of the budget scenario for the upcoming year. As we gear up for a busy 
spring semester, I would like to provide you an update on our efforts to prepare for an increasing revenue gap for FY16. 
We a

http://www.uaf.edu/finserv/omb/
http://www.uaf.edu/finserv/omb/budget-planning/suggestions/
http://www.uaf.edu/finserv/omb/budget-planning/suggestions/

